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Monday 10th June 2024 
 
 

Antingham & Southrepps Sports Day 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am excited to invite you all to our school sports day on Tuesday 18th June 2024. This event has been planned to ensure a 
fantastic experience and plenty of fun for all our children. 
 
Parents/carers are warmly encouraged to join us in supporting and cheering on their child. Sports day promotes positive 
sporting values, fosters school spirit and is a cherished whole-school event. Your support means a lot to us and we look 
forward to seeing you there! 
 
Important Note: In the event of adverse weather conditions, we will postpone the event to Tuesday 25th June 2024 (Year 
3, 4, 5 & 6 Tennis & Squash session will not take place on this day). 
 
Event Timings: 
 

• 9:30am – 11:30am: Carousel of activities/Year group running races/Water Relay Race* (*Exclusive to Year 6 

children - Please provide a spare change of clothes if they wish to participate!) 

 
• 11:35am – 11:55am: Parent/teacher races (Exciting prizes await the winning 

adults!) 

• 12:00pm – 1:00pm: Picnic on the field 
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We invite you to stay and enjoy lunch with your children on the field. Please bring along your own food/drink, as there will 
be no hot lunches served on this day. Alternatively, you can order your child a school snack pack using the usual 
Parentmail lunch form for that week. 
 
After the event, parents/carers are welcome to take their child/ren home. Restrooms in the Art Studio will be available 
for your convenience and ice-lollies will be on sale during the picnic courtesy of the Friends of Antingham. 
 
Please ensure your child arrives at school in their P.E. kit, ready for the day's activities. In case of warm weather, 
remember to apply sun cream, provide a sun hat, and pack a water bottle for your child. 
 
We appreciate your continued support. 
 
Kind regards,  
Mr Elcock & Mrs Land 
 
 
 
 
 
  


